SC/LettersHome/ReadingforPleasure

September 2023

## **Reading for Pleasure**

Dear families,

From 25<sup>th</sup> September we are starting our 'Reading for Pleasure' campaign.

You are invited to come into school to choose a 'reading for pleasure' bookhead3101@welearn365.com with your child from their key stage class library.

This will take place on one allocated morning per week for each year group from 9:00am until 9:15am.

Tuesday Reception and Year 3 Wednesday Year 1 and Year 5 Thursday Year 2 and Year 4 Friday Nursery and Year 6

We would like to encourage our families to come in to school as often as they are able to on the day allocated for their child's year group but you do not have to come every week!

If you need to discuss your child's reading with their teacher, an appointment can be made to do this. The 15 minutes 'Reading for Pleasure' time is for choosing a book with your child.

We have also set up a book swap for our parents and carers only. You will be able to choose a book to take home and read.

When you have finished, we ask that you bring the book back for someone else to read, and take another book if you wish. The book swap is open every day and is located under the canopy area at the front of school.

Look out for more reading workshops and activities throughout the year!

Miss Edwards



**Knebley Crescent** Nuneaton CV10 7AT Tel: 02476 382123

email:

admin3101@welearn365.com

www.allsaintsceprimary schoolandnursery.co.uk

